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Ms. Hamilton,

We request the time period to submit comments for Public Notice Number SAM-2019-00914-ES be extended for at
least 90 days after releasing detailed maps showing the proposed pipeline route and which properties and property
owners would be included in the 1 mile study corridor.

We request a public hearing to allow communities and affected persons-- especially persons with properties in or
near the 1 mile study corridor which have not been notified--an opportunity to ask questions and receive
explanations of the reasons for the location of the pipeline, the details of it, and possible adverse effects.

We are extremely worried about the adverse effects of the pipeline being located close to homes and schools.  The
route seems to directly go through two close-knit communities in Washington County. 

We are extremely worried about the adverse effects of the pipeline to the beloved but threatened gopher tortoises.  It
is important that any survey take particular care to know about their burrows and habits and locations.

We request an explanation as to the reason why the proposed pipeline route is confidential. 

We request an explanation as to the route placement of the pipeline.  The pipeline would have a more direct route to
connect to the existing pipeline easements to the west of the plant.

Thank you for your assistance,
Margaret

Margaret Enfinger Pace
attorney at law / abogada
P.O. Box 400
Montrose, AL 36559
(251) 928-0344
baldwincountylaw.com <Blockedhttp://baldwincountylaw.com>
Se habla español.

 


